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INTERMEDIATE CONCERT BAND DRESS-UP
Dressed up and ready to perform.

On Tuesday 7 November, our Intermediate Concert Band performed an end of year concert for
their families. In addition to performing a great varied repertoire, all students dressed up as well!
The theme was ‘African costumes’ and ‘Ghostbusters’, as the students were performing some
African grooves, and the Ghostbusters theme song.

The costumes added a fun and festive atmosphere to the event, and all students performed and
looked great in their costumes.

There was also a best dressed competition, with Joel Casanova taking out the Ghostbusters
prize, and Lachlan Petrovski winning the African costume. Even all of our music tutors dressed
up! Well done to all the students for getting involved and making this a memorable event for all.
Congratulations!

Mr Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles
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